
 
 
Dear Secretary, 
  
In Subclause 10(2) of the proposed Bill states that the Commonwealth Superannuation 
Corporation (CSC) will comprise: 

•        Three directors nominated by the President of the ACTU, 

•        Two directors nominated by the Chief of the Defence Force (CDF), and 

•        Five directors chosen by the Minister for Finance. 

On the surface this does not appear to guarantee equal representation.  One has also to ask 
why the President of the ACTU is permitted to nominate three directors while the CDF can 
only nominate two, especially when the relevant numbers of the Australian Defence Forces 
are taken into account!.   

 I cannot see the relevance of involving the ACTU with our Military superannuation schemes 
in the first instance!!  What would 'fat cat' union Executives know about Military 
Service????????? 

The Government should remember there are over 600,000 DFRB recipiants and we all vote. 

  

Terry Dillon 

 


